
Dear Board of Supervisors. 

 

The Governor has declared a drought emergency in our county. We have a president that is 

acknowledging climate change. It would be extremely dangerous and irresponsible to continue 

expanding cannabis growing in this situation. Fire season has started, soil and water trucks are 

racing up our roads and generators are spitting out greenhouse gases and nighttime noise. Please 

kill the 10% ordinance now. The dangers are obvious and growing.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sandra Mullen 

Covelo, California 

 


